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Why Go To 

Church? 
Psalm122:1 

 
To Worship God. 
 
 
 
 
 
To Experience Forgiveness. 
 
 
 
 
 
To Find Christian Fellowship. 
 
 
 
 
 
To Be A Part Of God’s Great Movement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CLOSING PRAYER    Jimmy Donaldson 
       

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, June 9th 

 Sunday School  9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

Tuesday, June 11th 

 Choir Practice 9:30 

 Sunshine Club 11:00 Speaker: Diane 
 Smith 

 Stuart Calvert Group 6:00 leave church 
 parking lot to go eat out. 

Wednesday, June 12th 

   Bible Study 6:00 p.m. Fellowship Hall 

 Youth 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir @ 7:00 p.m. 
Sunday, June 16th 
 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

June 2nd-June 9th 

 

 Babies:  Lil Haslam & Patti Singleton 

Toddlers 1: Vickie Goss & Cynthia Baker 

 2’s & 3’s:       Katie & Lee Pentecost 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5 yr  Old 

 5 yr. old:         Erin & Dustin  Steed 

 Security:                 Charles McDonald, Jeff Haney 

 Children’s Church: Ken & Julia Grissom 

Babies:  Brenda Smith & Heather McDivitt 

Toddlers 1: Susan Wiggins, Jane Pentecost 

 2’s & 3’s:       Cassie & Rylie Holbrooks 

 4 yr. old:                 Combine with 5yr. Old. 

 5 yr. old:         Jessica Bass & Laura Parris 

 Security:                 Jimmy Donaldson, Gene Williams 

 Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck 

 
June 10th 

Maddison Morrison 
June 11th 
Kim Hanson 
Serena Breed 

June 12th 
Johnny Rousseau 

June 13th 
Roger Mouchka 
Dennis Ragsdale 

June 14th 
Crystal Singleton 

June 15th 
Art Ingram 
June 16th 

Amanda Tierce 
 

SUNDAY,  June 9th 

SUNDAY,  June 16th 
Wednesday in the Word 

 
Our Bible Study group 
will be meeting in the Fel-
lowship Hall for the time 
being. Hope to see you all 
there! 

Date to Remember!! 
 

On June 15th will be 
First Baptist Churches 

turn to pass out food for 
the distribution at Pied-
mont Benevolence Cen-
ter. Those helping with 
the freezers will need to 
be there at 7:00 a.m. All 

others will need to be 
there by 8:00 a.m. to get 
set for the line to start. 
I love you all, Sandy 

If you are interested in becoming a part of the First Baptist 
Church E-mail prayer ministry, please give your name,  
phone # & Email address to Ronnie Morrow or send it to 
him at : 
memeandpops@hotmail.com or call him at 256-447-2841. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

From the pages of the  
“Little Flock” 

  
Wednesday, January 6, 1948 
Church Conference brought the 
unveiling of the Building Com-
mittee’s preliminary plans: a “T” 
shaped building with a 600 seat 
spacious sanctuary made of brick 
to be constructed first on the 
North Main Street property (north 
of the former Piedmont High 
School) purchased for $1.00 from 
Mr. and Mrs. J.O. Bennett. After 
much consideration it was recom-
mended by the Building Commit-
tee in the regular conference, 
Wednesday, June 8, 1949 and spe-
cial conference on Wednesday 
June 29, 1949 that in compliance 
with the request of the First  
Baptist Church in Conference in 
October 1948 that: 
1. The First Baptist Church of 

Piedmont begin its sanctuary 
building immediately on the 
location of the 1926 pastori-
um next to the 1905 church. 

2. We build by the unit plan. 
This plan is to build one unit 
at a time in order to prevent 
incurring a heavy indebted-
ness. This of course would 
necessitate building on the 
present site 

We are so thankful to be a part of a 
church family that loves and sup-
ports one another during difficult 
life events. Thank you for the cards 
calls, food, and visits, not just over 
the last few months , but several 
years. My dad, Bobby Kirk, loved 
FBC, and if still here would encour-
age each of you to continue serving 
the Lord and people of Piedmont. It 
truly makes a difference! 
With love, 
Tammy Morrow and Linda Kirk 

FBC FUNDRAISER 

Piedmont First Baptist Church will 
be celebrating their 150th  
anniversary on January 26th, 2020. 
We are inviting church members 
past and present to join us in this 
celebration. We are having a special 
commemorative brick available for 
you to purchase that will be placed 
on a pathway in the front church 
grounds. The proceeds will go  
towards the FBC Piedmont 150th 
Year banquet. The cost will be 
$100 . Your brick will have the First 
Baptist Piedmont church logo and 3 
lines available for text engraving. 
Each line may have up to 15 spaces. 

If you would like a picture or name 
of a family member who currently 
serves or has served in the armed 
services added to the presentation 
for our Patriotic  Service coming up, 
please get the  picture with the name 
and branch of service to Darren by 
June 23. 
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